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Subject [ANNOUNCE] The Sale of Student Parking Permits 
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Please respond to 

Jeff Parker 
<JParker@MtSAC.edu> 

The Sale of Student Parking Permits :  

In an effort to provide the students with accurate information, the Public Safety Department wishes to  
remind the College Community that, under the new Banner System, the Parking Services Office, located 
on the ground floor of Building 4, no longer sells Student Parking Permits.  Students wishing to purchase 
a hanging-style parking permit for the period of instruction should be directed to the Bursar's Office  
located in Building 9A.  Students wishing to not purchase a hanging-style Student Parking Permit retain  
the option of purchasing a Day-Use Parking Permit from the ticket machines located in the parking lots -
parking in Pay Lot B or parking at one of the parking meters throughout the campus.  

Thank you.  

Jeff Parker  
Director, Public Safety  
909.594.5611, ext. 4555 


